
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, August 3, 2023 1 :17 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04501-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2023 11:45 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Charlotte Carter <char1ottecarter850@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 12:04 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

My power bill went from $114.00 to $202.98 this has got to stop. I am a widow and a senior citizen I cannot 
afford this kind of this kind of power bill. I wash once a week I cook maybe three times a month and my 
thermostat stays on the same temperature, something is very wrong. With everything else being so expensive 
we the people can't pay outrageous power bills like this. We can barely make ends meet as it is. Do something 
about this please. 
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